
PUBLIC NOTICE PRE-PROCESSING 
ABSENTEE BALLOTS 

Pre-processing of absentee ballots (opening the outer envelope ONLY) will occur 
on Friday, October 30th in the Nowak Room of the Town Office Building. 

The partial processing will consist of opening the outer envelope of the absentee 
envelope and examining the inner envelope for a signature on the affidavit. The 
inner envelope will not be opened until voting day at the polls. 

When it is determined that the absentee ballot inner envelope has a valid 
signature, the Moderator will read the voters name and address and the voter's 
checkbox will be highlighted on the checklist, unless there is a challenge to the 
voter's qualification(s) to vote. 

The pre-processing date is the only opportunity to challenge an absentee voter's 
qualifications to vote in the Primary. 

NOTE: Face coverings or masks and social distancing is required in the Town 
Office Building 


